
 

 
 PO Box 48 

Merimbula NSW 2548 
Ph: 64951266     

 merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

                                        

      Year 6 Future Finder Program 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver,  
 

The University of Wollongong would like to invite your child to take part in the Year 6 Future 
Finder Program at the University of Wollongong on Wednesday 2nd November, 2022.  
The Year 6 Future Finder Program is an initiative of the University of Wollongong, which aims to 
familiarise students with the University and provide them with options to think about their future.  
 

Date:     Wednesday 2nd November, 2022  
Location:    UOW Bega Campus, 176 Auckland Street, Bega Ph. 02 6494 7035  
Time:          10:30am-1:30pm 
Transport:  Via bus to and from the University of Wollongong, Bega Campus. There is no charge to the students. 
Dress:      School Uniform. Parts of the day will be outside, so please ensure students bring appropriate clothing in the 
case of wet weather.  
Food:     Morning tea will be provided for school students and teachers. Students will need to bring their own lunch 
with them on the day. Please note 30 minutes has been allocated for lunch.  
 
 

For further information about the Year 6 Future Finder Program and our other programs, please visit our website 
https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-pathways/ 
 

Sincerely, 
Mr Brenton Mace 
Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Year 6 Future Finder Program  
Please return to the administration office by Wednesday September 21, 2022 (Term 3, Week 10) 

 

Dear Mr Mace,  
 

I consent to ______________________________________________________ of class ____________ at Merimbula 
Public School participating in an excursion to the University of Wollongong Bega Campus, on Wednesday 2nd November, 
2022. I understand that transport to and from the University of Wollongong Bega Campus will be via bus. 
 

My child has the following special needs (please provide full details, including any relevant medical details or dietary 
needs): ___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________                       
 

I give permission for my child to receive medical treatment in case of emergency               Yes / No  
 

I give permission for UOW and its respective suppliers to photograph my child for possible inclusion in their publications, 
websites and other publicity material in association with this program.                                  Yes / No  
 
 

The information provided to UOW Outreach & Pathways will help us to inform the content and development of our 
programs. De-identified, aggregated data may also be used for reporting purposes and quality assurance activities. Further 
information about how UOW handles your personal information can be found at https://www.uow.edu.au/privacy/  
 

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public 
Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a 
risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at the event. I confirm that my child will 
not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness and/or if directed to isolate under NSW Health orders. 
 

Parent/Caregiver Name: __________________________________________ Signed: _____________________________  

Contact phone number: __________________________________________ Date: _______________________________ 

https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-pathways/
https://www.uow.edu.au/privacy/

